
Sayyid Al-Hakeem calls to convert bilateral agreements into time-bound
programs

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, Head of Al-Hikma National Movement, met the Ambassador of the French

Republic, His Excellency Mr. Éric Chevalier, on 8/2/2023 and discussed bilateral ties between

the two countries, the success of the Iraqi Prime Minister's visit to Paris, and the positive

impact of his visit.

His Eminence illustrated Iraq's keenness in establishing balanced international relations and

its desire to attract sound international companies to provide services to the people. H.E.

listened  to  His  Excellency  on  France's  support  for  Iraq's  stability  and  willingness  to

implement major projects in the areas of energy and transport and to cooperate with the Iraqi

government in its battle against corruption.

H.E. stressed the importance of transforming bilateral agreements into time-bound programs.

H.E. also called to benefit from Iraq's opportunities in the areas of reconstruction, housing,

and development.


